Notice of Public Hearing
Town of Buxton Planning Board
The meeting will be located at the 
Buxton Municipal Building, at 185 Portland Road, Buxton

The Planning Board has scheduled a
Public Hearing
To review the proposed amendments, additions or deletions to
The Town of Buxton Zoning Ordinance

Monday, March 13, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.



The proposed amendments to the Buxton Zoning Ordinance are available on the Town’s webpage and at the Buxton Municipal Building for review 
Prior to the Planning Board Public Hearing. If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Willey, 929-3046
     

Keith Emery, Planning Board Chair

